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Dear Parents,         Date: 27-02-2020 
 
         Narayana School is all set for yet another big day, celebrating the talents of our students 
on the much awaited Annual day celebration. Your presence will complement the spirit and make the 
event a grand one. 
 
Date: - 29 /02 /2020      Venue: Railway Auditorium 
 
Time: - 4:00 pm onwards     Theme: - Udaan - The Spirit of rejoice 
 
Entry passes have been attached (Invitation card as entry pass) with this circular, Please bring it 
along on the day of the Programme (only one pass for parent). 
. 

❖ If addition member (more than 2) want to attend the programme, they should approach the 
staff concerned (Mr. Ravi, - 7981721757) Offices before 29-02-2020). 
 

       Annual day:-29-02-2020 
 

❖ No classes will be held on 28-02-2020 & 29-02-2020, only participant will 

come for rehearsal tomorrow as usual regular school timings. 

❖ Participants to report at 2:30 pm sharp in their allotted green rooms at 

venue Railway Auditorium and take them back only 8:00 pm onwards. The 

costumes have to be well pressed and worn. 

❖ The main gate will be kept open from 4:00 pm. All other gates will be closed, 

all non- participants should be in regular school Uniform with ID. 

❖ Parents kindly send enough drinking water and snacks for your ward. 

Students will not be let off for any reason until the end of the whole 

programme. 

❖ The school has appointed an official Photography/ Videographer please 

refrain from any photography during the programme. 

❖ Students of Class-X are permitted to attend the programme along with their 

parents also.   

 

Thank you 

Principal 
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                                                                                                                              Date: 21-10-2020 
Dussehra signifies the victory of good over evil. 

 
Dussehra  is a time for celebration, A time for victory of good over bad, A time when world see 

the example of power of good. Let us continue the same “true” spirit. 
Happy Dussehra!! 

Dear Parents, 
  
Kindly note that the school will remain closed for Dussehra from 22nd October to 27th October. . 
The Classes will Resume on Wednesday i.e. 28th October, 2020. 

NARAYANA Family wishes you a happy and prosperous Dussehra. 

Best Regards 

 Principal 

 

 


